
 
 
 
 
 
TO: North West Regional Hospital District Board 
 
FROM: Marc Schibli, Treasurer 
 
DATE: May 13, 2020 
 
RE: 2019 Audited Financial Statements 
 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
 
2019 North West Regional Hospital District Audited Financial Statements from Carlyle 
Shepherd & Co., CPA’s 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
To receive and adopt the 2019 Audited Financial Statements as presented. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Audit staff from Carlyle Shepherd & Co. CPA’s were on-site at the Regional District offices 
from March 2nd to March 4th to conduct both the Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine and 
North West Regional Hospital District audits. Ernie Dusdal and Carlyle Shepherd & Co. 
have provided the Hospital District statements with an unqualified opinion, the highest 
level of assurance an audit can provide. 
 
The entire finance staff thank Mr. Dusdal and Carlyle Shepherd & Co. for their hard work 
and ensuring a smooth audit process. 
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